Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>

STR's in Kirkwood

1 message
Joan <jpilar@pyramidpeakproperties.com> Tue, Apr 9, 2019 at 3:03 PM
To: planning@amadorgov.org

Dear Amador County Planning Department,

In anticipation to your April 23, 2019 meeting regarding STR’s we would like to address the Kirkwood area. The Kirkwood
Resort area of Amador County is within the regulations of a Kirkwood Specific Plan that addresses many aspects
including short-term rentals. As with Alpine County, we would hope Amador County recognizes this and understands we
operate as a resort tourist location. It is a fundamental part of the community to have short-term rentals for the livelihood
of the residents.

Therefore, we request the short-term rentals in Kirkwood continue paying their fair share of TOT and the KCA tax with
reporting as usual.

Please contact me anytime if you have questions.

Sincerely,

Joan
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